M Gma || Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Block party permit request

A Keenan <keenan.rx@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 27, 2022 at 8:58 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Hello,

I would like to request a block party permit.

Date: Saturday 9/17/22

Time: 4pm - 8pm

Location: Pheasant Hollow neighborhood

-- would like to block off Karen Lane between Kylie Lane and Katie Path

Estimated attendance: 150 people

-- plan to send flyer to homes, already approved by 4 homes with driveways directly impacted

If this date isn't available for whatever reason, we would like to host the block party on the previous weekend (Sat 9/10/22 from 4-8pm).

Please let me know if you need any additional information!

Thank you,
Amy Keenan

(25 Prescott Ave, Natick)



